
Group Visit 

Students of classes V, VII and X of Gopal Govinda Academy, Ramkrishna Vivekananda Mission, Barrackpore, 

visited the Sangrahalaya visited on July 14, 2017 in two batches of  sixty (60) and thirty (32) respectively along with 

three of their teachers for an educational visit. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya and shown 

the documentary titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. On seeing the display of the 

Sangrahalaya one of the teachers Shri Nabojit Saha commented, “Wonderful!” while another teacher Smt. Subhra 

Chaudhuri commented, “Excellent!” 

     

 

     

 


